
 

Things to look forward to! 

 

Friday 29th November  
Non Uniform in exchange for  
a raffle donation 

Christmas Crafting workshop 
at 2pm - parents/carers 

 

Wednesday 18th December 
Whole school performance at 
St Marys Church at 2pm 

 

Thursday 19th December: 
Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Lunch 

After School Parties including 
Santa’s Grotto 

Christmas Raffle Draw 

 

Friday 20th December: 

End of term at 3.15pm 

 

Monday 6th January: 
Spring term starts 
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Friday 29th November is a non-uniform day  

in exchange for a donation to the raffle.  

 

The children can wear Christmas jumpers or anything else that makes 

them feel happy and ready for the festive season. 
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Tickets will be available for purchase from the school 

office from Monday 2nd December, £1 for a strip of 5 

tickets. You’ve got to be in it to win it! 

 

• Each strip has 2 copies of your tickets.  

• Please tear off one copy to keep for your own  

reference.  

• On the other copy, write your child’s name & class 

on the back of each ticket and hand in at the 

office. 

• The lucky winners will be drawn on  

Thursday 19th December & notified by text. 

• Prizes will be available for collection on the last 

day of term, Friday 20th December. 

• Good luck! 
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Christmas Lunch Menu order forms have been sent home, can we ask that 

these are please completed and returned asap so that we can get numbers to 

our lovely kitchen ladies! 

We need all orders returned no later than Friday 29th November. 

If you need a replacement form, please ask at the school office for a new copy- 

thank you. 


